NEWS RELEASE

Distributed September 5, 2014

Financial Plan presentation set for September 8th Council Meeting

Members of the community interested in the City budget are encouraged to watch

Summary

In advance of a proposed eTown Hall event tentatively scheduled for September 29th on the subject of the City's
budget, staff will give a Financial Plan presentation during the September 8th Council meeting. The presentation
will provide general information detailing where money comes from to run the City, as well as what the money is
spent on. Spending priorities, including maintenance and renewal of the City’s more than $2 billion in
infrastructure, will also be discussed.

Strategic Link: Economic Health and Financial Prosperity

Key Points

e The Financial Plan presentation can be heard September 8th during the Council meeting starting at 7 p.m.
e The September 8th Council meeting can be attended in person, watched online or watched on Shaw TV.

Quotes

"The information being presented Monday night covers a wide range of topics related to financial planning. |
encourage everyone who is interested in this topic to watch."
Brian Clemens

Director of Finance
City of Nanaimo

-30-

Contact:

Brian Clemens Philip Cooper

Director of Finance Communications Manager
City of Nanaimo City of Nanaimo
250-755-4431 250-755-4532

View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/1reyody
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